Market to open on Saturday 2nd of February 2008.

January 31, 2008

The Amman Stock Exchange has decided to open the market for trading on Saturday 2nd of
February to make up for two days of closure caused by recent weather conditions. The trading
session is scheduled to take place at normal market hours.
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